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SUNDAY SEPTEMBER 17th, 2017 

ANNOUNCEMENTS AND ACTIVITIES 

 

Welcome and Prayer 

 

Worship Team  Lord I Need You 

   We Have Come Into His House  

   The Heart of Worship  

   The River  

   10,000 Reasons  

Announcements 

 

Pastoral Prayer 

 

Offerings Kids are dismissed for Kid’s Church 

 

Message:   Spiritual Growth (Phil. 1:9-11) 

 

Closing Hymn #505 - Love Lifted Me 

 
 

ON DUTY TODAY 
 
NYS / TODDLER ROOM – Doreen Sawyer & Judy Sleep 

KID CHURCH – The Polowicks 

SOUND TECH – Neil Spencer      

PROJECTOR TECH - John Cline 
 
ON DUTY - NEXT WEEK: 

NYS / TODDLER -– The Brocklebanks 

KIDZ CHURCH –  The Polowicks   
SOUND TECH - Neil Spencer    

PROJECTOR TECH – Doug Harrigan 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
Sept 18      6:30 – Walking Club 

Sept 19      7:00 – 2:7 Discipleship Program 

Sept 20       6:30 – Walking Club  

       6:30 – FFK –Forever Faith Kids begins  

Sept 21       7:00 – 2:7 Discipleship Program 

Sept 22       6:30 – FNY – Youth activities 

Sept 24       9:00 – Sunday School Begins – complete with hot breakfast 

                   10:30 – Morning Worship 

                    6:30 – Evening Service               

             

OUR MEALS – YOUR WHEELS 
Some ladies in our congregation are preparing simple meals that are 

then frozen and available in the church freezer.  If you know of a need 

in your neighbourhood / family circle where a meal would be helpful 

(sickness / new baby / passing of a loved one / surgery / etc.) please feel 

free to take a meal after church and deliver to the person in need.  

Ingredients will be listed in the meals so you know what is there in case 

of allergies.  If you would like to make a meal / or provide baking 

(muffins / cookies / loafs) please feel to join in.  Just prepare in 

disposable containers and mark the ingredients on the packaging.  They 

can be delivered to the church freezer in the kitchen at your 

convenience.  Anyone can access this ministry – just open the freezer 

and choose what you need.  

 

 

APPLE-PIE-MAKING VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: Niagara Association 

for Christian Education schools (John Knox Christian in Stoney Creek 

& Covenant Christian in Smithville) will be Apple Pie Making on 

Friday, September 29 (note the date), at JOHN KNOX CHRISTIAN 

SCHOOL in Stoney Creek, starting at 8:30 am. It's a day of fun, 

fellowship, making pies, peeling apples while raising funds for NACE. 

Young and old are invited to join in the fun - even if you have only 1 

hour to spare! Bring your favourite paring knife, a bowl and a friend. 

Lunch will be provided for all those who help. Nursery is also provided 

for those with young children. To volunteer or if you have questions, 

please call Irene Huinink (905.945.6788), Sheri Nywening 

(905.563.9209), or Barb Vanderkolk (905.309.4474). To order pies call 

the John Knox Christian School office – 905-643-2460. They will be 

ready for Thanksgiving. 

tel:(905)%20945-6788
tel:(905)%20563-9209
tel:(905)%20309-4474
tel:(905)%20643-2460


WELCOME   
Centennial Park Baptist welcomes all our visitors and guests today.  

Please take a moment to sign our guest book in the front foyer, and pick 

up a visitors bag from the Welcome Centre.  

   

SUNDAY EVENING SERVICE – RESUMES NEXT WEEK 
There will be NO evening service tonight so everyone can attend 

attend Rev. Allan Heidman’s Induction service at Caledonia Baptist 

Church @ 6:30 pm.  The evening service will begin next week. 

 

2:7 DISCIPLESHIP PROGRAM – STARTS TUESDAY 
SIGN UP TODAY FOR TUES. OR THURS. CLASSES 
The 2:7 Series is a 11-week discipleship training curriculum done in 

small discussion groups. What is the significance of the name The 2:7 

Series? The name is based on the Scripture reference Colossians 2:7—

the statement of the Apostle Paul to a New Testament church: “Rooted 

and built up in Him, strengthened in the faith as you were taught, and 

overflowing with thankfulness.” What the Holy Spirit expresses through 

Paul in this passage clearly defines the specific goals of this training:  

1. For a Christian to become built up in Christ and strengthened (or 

established) in his or her faith. This series includes instruction in 

practical Bible study techniques, Scripture memory skills, devotional 

life, and how to be more effective in evangelism. 

2. For a Christian to learn to overflow with gratitude in everyday life. 

The series will help an individual learn to experience and enjoy a stable 

and consistent Christian walk.  

There will be two separate 2:7 small groups offered this fall. You can 

attend either Tuesday or Thursday night.  The groups start Sept. 19 

and 21 at 7:00 pm.  The cost is $20 for the manual. Contact Pastor 

Dana for more information.  Space is limited.  There is a signup sheet at 

the back of the auditorium.  

  

NIAGARA HAMILTON MENS SUPPER 
All men are invited to come for the fall Men’s Supper here at 

Centennial Park Baptist on Monday October 23rd @ 6pm.  Pastor 

Barry Jones will be the special guest speaker.  Cost for the beef and 

chicken dinner is $15.  Please sign the sheet on the back table if you are 

planning on attending. 

WOW – WOMEN OF WORTH 

TUESDAY OCTOBER 3RD – 6:00PM 

Another year of Women of Worth is set to begin on Tuesday October 

3rd – 6:00 pm @ the church.  Join us for an evening of food and 

fellowship.  We begin the evening with a soup and sandwich dinner, 

followed by various speakers, activities and events.  In October we will 

be joined by Stacey from the GBF who will bring us up to speed on all 

the services they offer, and let us now of ways we can tap into this 

ministry. Please sign the sheet on the back table to let us know you will 

be coming, and indicate if you can bring soup, sandwiches or dessert. 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL –Sundays @ 9 am 

Sunday School is back for a new season.  We have classes for all ages – 

JK  Adult.  It is a time to come together and encourage each other in 

our spiritual walk.  Come at 9am for a time of singing and celebration, 

followed by a hot buffet breakfast and classes.  Coffee and tea is 

provided.  Don’t miss out – plan to attend!  

 

NIAGARA HAMILTON ASSOCIATION 

OPPORTUNITY TO SERVE 
We STILL have empty representative chairs for our Camp Oneida 

committee!  Now is the perfect time to get involved, before the busy 

camp season gears up for summer 2018. Information of what in 

involved in representing the NHA, is found on the Camp's website or 

you can email me for documentation. We believe that summer 

recreation with a Christian emphasis is a valuable resource for building 

faith and Christian character into the workers and leaders of our future.  

Can you help? Contact Olive Dempsey Association Clerk 

Home: 905-581-8092 

Cell: 905-229-9592     nhachurches@gmail.com 
 

CALLING ALL GRANDPARENTS 

Smith School, on Oakes Rd., would love to adopt some grandparents.  

Our Kindergarten and Primary classes need someone to read with and 

someone to spoil them with praise and words of encouragement.  If you 

have any time during the week (when and how long is totally up to you) 

please contact Marjorie Hartig at 905-945-8014 or 

marjorie.hartig@dsbn.org.  We would love to have you join our Smith 

School family for the 2017/2018 school year.  We need you! 

mailto:nhachurches@gmail.com
mailto:marjorie.hartig@dsbn.org


NIAGARA HAMILTON ASSOCIATION FALL EVENTS 

* Fall Rally Event - TREVOR BAKER in CONCERT        

First Baptist Church Dunnville.  Friday Sept 22 at 7:30 pm.  A freewill 

offering will be taken.  Refreshments following the concert.  See the 

poster in the main hallway for all the details. 
 

* NH Baptist Women's Event = MY WALK WITH CHRIST 
Rev. Dr. Judith Mercer – One Woman’s journey.  Join us on Sat Sept. 

23 – Port Colborne Baptist Church for a morning of fellowship 

together –8:30 am – registration and Breakfast – Cost =$8.00. Please 

RSVP to nhabw@live.com or to Lynda Syba at 905-945-0461.  

Childcare available if registered in advance.  See the poster in the main 

hallway for info – or sign the sheet on the back table for carpool 

purposes.   

 

WHAT TO WATCH FOR 

IN SEPTEMBER 

September 19th - 7:00 pm – 2:7 – Discipleship program begins 

September 20th   - 6:30 pm – FFK begins 

September 21st – 7:00 - 2:7 – Discipleship program begins 

September 26th – 7:00 pm – Church Family Prayer Meeting 

The JOY Fellowship will be starting October 18TH and continue the 3rd 

Wed of each month 

 

A BIG THANK YOU – Thanks to all those who donated to, and 

volunteered at, the recent MOGI garage sale. We had a great team and a 

great day.  The money raised will go towards furthering the ministry 

work in Thailand. Heartfelt thanks.  Dan and Jane Noble 
 

ROOF UPDATE – To date offering designations of $2,680.00 have 
come in. We still need $27,320.00 to repay the loan of $30,000.00 

 

DO YOU LIKE TO KNIT? The CPBC knitting group will 

be meeting on MONDAY SEPTEMBER 25th from 2-4 pm @ the 

Robinson St apartments. If you wish to be part of this group, knitting 

items for Faith’s Orphans - please contact Val Hales at 905-945-6087.  

NEW MEMBERS ARE WELCOME 

NIAGARA HAMILTON MENS GOLF RETREAT 
November 19-25 at Santee – South Carolina for a week of golf and 

fellowship.  Cost is estimated at $800 – included 10 rounds of golf, 

lodging and food.  Contact First Baptist Welland -  

fbcwelland@gmail.com or call 905-734-3312 for details  
 

JOIN THE VISITATION TEAM  
Do you have an hour or two a week you could use to brighten the day of 

someone else?  The Visitation team is looking for those who would 

commit to visiting our senior church members. A visit from friends, a 

cup of tea, and lively conversation can be just the thing they need to lift 

their spirits.  If you are interested in joining this vital and rewarding 

ministry, please speak to Maggie McQuillan or Linda Polowick 

 

JC’S NIGHTLIGHT MINISTRY IS COMING 

TO WOW IN NOVEMBER 

JC’s Nightlight Ministries is a Christian organization that reaches out to 

women caught in the sex trade industry.  They will be coming to the 

Women of Worth evening in November and you have an opportunity to 

help with their work.  They distribute bags to women and also hand out 

lunch bags on the streets in Hamilton to those in need. They are looking 

for the following items to put inside: 

- Small purse size lotions (the small 50ml or less from the dollar store) 

- new nail polish 

- new lip gloss 

- new jewelry (usually bracelets) 

- new men's socks 

- combs      - mini toothpaste and tooth brushes.... 

-we also use $5 Tim Hortons cards and or Starbucks cards. 

Keep this list handy and begin collecting items that we can give to JC’s 

Nightlight ministries when they visit us.   

* ANY ITEMS CAN BE DROPPED OFF TO THE CHURCH OFFICE 

FOR STORAGE UNTIL THE EVENT IN NOVEMBER. 

mailto:nhabw@live.com

